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IMPORTANT NOTE:  The recommendations contained in this document could lead to 
significant changes in the ways that UAF students fulfill their General Education 
Requirements.  Changes could include converting certain courses (or groups of courses) 
now required by the Core Curriculum to options that may be applied to new, broader and 
more flexible learning outcomes.  Among the possible changes would be the replacement 
of O and W requirements with courses from a broader

and inclusive areas such as Civic Engagement and Intercultural Knowledge and 
Competence.  Understandably, these will be matters of great concern to faculty, 
departments, programs and colleges across the UAF campuses.  With that in mind, GERC 
has purposely left many aspects of this proposal undefined.  This document is meant to 
inspire lively debate and substantive input among all who would be affected by the 
changes it proposes.  Its aim, at this point, is not to provide a precise blueprint for 
replacing the current Core Curriculum by fiat, but to advance an inclusive and 
deliberative process for revitalizing general education at UAF.  

                                                
1 See Appendix IV (p. 21 infra) for a complete list of GERC members. 












































